
From: Sheila Hayman  
Sent: 13 August 2023 15:40 
To: Planning 
Subject: 1 Museum Street is 2023/2510/P - OBJECTION 
Importance: High 
 
Dear Camden Planners, 
 
At Climate Emergency Camden, we have tried hard to believe that you care 
about the climate and ecological emergency, and want to do the right thing. 
Yet, over and over, you continue to approve plans to demolish and rebuild, 
which everybody knows is many times more carbon-intensive than 
refurbishment, and which neither Camden nor the wider world can afford, if 
we’re to keep warming anywhere near 2oC. 
 
So I am baffled that you look set to approve yet another of these plans, above. 
 
You will have heard the raft of other objections from Save Museum Street, but 
from my perspective this is the overriding one. 
 
Please, please, start to do the right thing and act responsibly, for all our sakes. 
 
Yours, 
 
Sheila Hayman 
42 Rochester Place, NW1 9JX 
 
“Everyone but an idiot knows that the lower classes must be kept poor, or they 
will never be industrious (Arthur Young, agro-industrialist, 1771) 
 
 
 
 


